Please fill out one enrollment form for each child you plan to enroll in Heartwood Charter School.  
The open enrollment period will formally begin on Friday June 21st and end Friday July 5th.  At the end of the enrollment period, if the number of students who wish to attend exceeds the school’s capacity, enrollment will be determined by a random public lottery, held at 10am on Monday, July 8th at the Liberty School District.  Any enrollment papers received after the enrollment period closes on the 5th will be accepted in order of arrival, conditional on space being available. 
Once received by Heartwood the completed form will be considered to be the initial enrollment document for the child named on the document.  An email confirmation that the enrollment papers have been received will be sent within 72 hours.  If you do not receive this confirmation, please resubmit the enrollment documents.  Please note that once you receive confirmation that your child has been accepted into Heartwood Charter School, additional enrollment papers will need to be completed within two weeks of notice of acceptance, or your child's place may be given to the next person on the waiting list.
Please fill out the attached enrollment form for each and every child you wish to enroll in Heartwood Charter School for the 19-20 academic year.  Please scan a copy and email it to enrollment@heartwoodcharterschool.org with your child's name and grade for the 19-20 academic year in the subject line.

